
INDIANA STATE WRESTLING ASSOCIATION, INC.

P.O. Box 157, Beech Grove, IN 46107 Phone: 317-780-1885 

May 1, 2023

Dear Youth Supporter, 

The bearer of this letter has advanced through the rigorous qualifying tournaments and has 

earned the opportunity to represent his school, his community and his state at the 2023 USA 

Wrestling National Championships. This is an honor which is earned by only a few wrestlers 

in each state. 

The USA Wrestling Nationals is one of the largest and most prestigious wrestling tournaments 

held in the United States. Many college coaches will be at this event looking for recruits. 

Unfortunately, there are many expenses associated with an opportunity such as this. The 

expenses include travel, lodging, meals, tournament entry fees, equipment and several other 

miscellaneous costs. 

By making a donation, you will be helping a young athlete reach his goals as well as showing 

your support for the youth in your community and state. 

The ISWA is a not-for-profit organization exempt from Federal income tax under section 

501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Donors may deduct contributions as provided in 

section 170 of the Code. 

Payments can be made online at: www.iswa.com-Payment. Here your donation can be 

noted for a specific athlete and trip. Checks payable: Indiana State Wrestling Assoc. Please 

mail to P.O. Box 157 Beech Grove, IN 46107. 

Yours in wrestling, 

Pat Culp 

Indiana State Chairperson 


